## Dear Friends,



Welcome to a fun-filled second grade experience. We are looking forward to working with you and your child in the coming months.

Here is a list of what your child will need for Second Grade. Please send these items to school on the first day of school, so that your child is ready to begin the year. They should be sent in a large shopping bag/grocery bag with your student's name on the front of the bag. Thank you in advance for your help in preparing your child for Second Grade.

- 2 boxes of **sharpened** pencils
- 2 laminated folders for homework
- 2 composition notebooks. (One green cover and one black and white cover)
- · 1 pair of headphones
- 3 boxes of tissues
- 1 container of baby wipes
- 1 container of disinfecting wipes
- 1 bottle of hand sanitizer
- 2 black dry-erase Expo markers
- · 2 large glue sticks
- 1 box of gallon size Ziploc bags
- 1 package of plastic or paper cups

Please do not send your student to school with any of the following items: pencil sharpeners, colored pencils, markers, art kits or large boxes of crayons. Also, your student will NOT need a pencil case. One will be provided to him/her. Additionally, please help your child to remember that toys, action figures, electronic devices, and trading cards are not permitted at school and should be kept at home.

Thank you in advance for your attention to the above matters. With your help, Second Grade will be an enjoyable learning experience for your student. We are looking forward to working with you and your students in the fall.

Sincerely,

The Second Grade Teachers